BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Tuesday, 19 October 2021

PRESENT				
Garry Bishop	Pauline Leverett	Janet Pryce-Jones	Steve Richards	
Chris Leverett	Helene Vaughan	Violet Delmas	Bert Hurditch	
Ian Scott	Val Scott	Richard Delmas	Andrew Hounsom	
APOLOGIES				Action
None				
MINUTES OF LAST	T MEETING			
Agreed				
MATTERS ARISING	G			
TREASURER'S REPO	ODT			
Club General Balance				
Autumn run £191.95	- 			
Bluebell Run £1381.0				
£8593.39 Total	,1			
Surplus £397.22 year	ar on year			
AREA SECRETARY'	S REPORT			
PL advised that Bour	nemouth & Poole MGOC send	her their newsletter, it w	vas agreed that we	CL/HV
would reciprocate.				
	nittee on the complaint she ha		5 5	
•	ination form – something we h	•		
3 3	he matter, GB went to see the	e said member, he would	not disclose members	
	the matter now closed.	1.6	11 - 11 - 12 1	
	had been in touch with PL, it	was mentioned it it would	d be possible to link	
up with him at the Cl	nristmas Event. he duties they would undertal	ke as joint secretaries:		
	ne duries they would undertal e, alternate editions for the o	•	RAMGOC magazine	
•	lp for the National Magazine,			
•	or the area secretaries' slot f		gs,	
MEMBERSHIP REPO	DRT			

October 2021 membership report

Renewals: Jeff & Sandi Cook (129)

Violet & Richard Delmas (204) Tony & Shelagh Hoad (278) Doug & Pat Neilson (172)

Email reminders: None

Letter reminders: Michael Abbott (273)(Aug)

Les Morgan (245)(Aug)

Lapsed: None New members: None

Still to pay: Tony & Shelagh Hoad (278)

Michael Abbott (273)(Aug)

Notes: Charlie Painter wrote to say he is awaiting a stent operation to mend an aortic

aneurism and meanwhile not able to drive. Hope op will be in three months' time and that he will be back to driving soon after that. Did not want us to think he

was ignoring us!!

Dave Cummings contacted Violet - he will not be renewing this year. He finds himself between Exeter Club and us and too far to travel to either. (November

renewal)

As at 19 October 2021 we have 83 memberships - total £1075 (inc £20 p&p) 136 members (+ 1 named child) - 53 couples/family memberships + 26 single memberships + 4 Hon Members (same as last month).

FUND RAISING

£40 was raised at October club night

JPJ thanked Tina Hounsom for selling raffle tickets at club night

JPJ has bottles and some prizes for December Club Night, more are welcome.

REGALIA

SR had contacted the new regalia suppliers Gould, they had bought out the previous suppliers, we will receive the same discount and the same arrangements will be honoured regarding members supplying their own (new and unwashed) items for logos / printing etc. (£7.80 for a logo)

The company are based in Nailsea and their catalogue is now solely online, they will be providing SR with some samples when he collects the next order.

EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT

VD thanked BH for organising the trip to Morgan.

The run being held on 14 November will be 'Colin's Run' and is being organised by BH in collaboration with Val Wotley.

VD advised that mid-week lunch meets at Poplars Farm at Frampton Cotterell will continue on 3 December.

Christmas Club Night will be held on 14 December in the large event room at NRFC, VD has confirmed arrangements with the rugby club, and is awaiting confirmation of the costs for refreshments at £7.50 per head, usual finger food. Numbers will be required in advance. As we are not having a paid music entertainment, we would provide our own 'background' music

with seasonal music. AH will bring a music system. January Club Night is 11 January 2022

Cobweb Run will be held on 16 January 2022

VD gave details of Not the Bluebell Run which will be held on the weekend of 14/15 May, details

ВН

VD/AH

VD/RD

will be advised to members. Dinner Bed & Breakfast is £90 per person per night, £110 for a de lux room at Lanhydrock Hotel and Golf Club, the run will end at Wellington, additional cost will			
be that of the run book (£ TBA).			
ANNUAL CLUB EVENT			
There was a long discussion regarding the reincarnation of the Brunel Run weekend to be held at Barton Camp in 2022, BH had made contact with Theo to ask about the possibility of him coming back to serve his legendary breakfasts, he had said that due to the increase in food they amount would be approx. £40 increase on 2019.			
There were many opinions for and against another Brunel weekend as we used to have, and a lively discussion ensued, BH is to look at options for Saturday night supper with possible new caterers at Barton camp. Committee were concerned that the camp could command a better price to let it commercially for a weekend. A decision would need to be made in the new year			
once all costings had been obtained.			
If it was decided to go ahead a Brunel Committee would need to be identified.			
AOB			
Forms that were normally completed for the 'Hereford Cup' now to be called the Colin Wotley Cup (a new cup will be awarded) were not available at the October run, after some discussion it was agreed that the forms will be available from January onwards and the recipient of the award will be presented at Christmas Club night in 2022.	PL		
CL had not been able yet to contact anyone regarding the Walton in Gordano fete, HV will ask	CL/HV		
Nigel Ashton if he can help.			
DATE OF NEXT MEETING Tuesday 16 November @ 20.00 at the Sewing Room hosted by			
Pauline Leverett			